
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
14th June 2021 
 

Online Safety Group 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
  
We continue working with our parents on all issues, online safety is often a subject we discuss 
frequently with parents. To maximise parental involvement we would like to invite a parent/carer to 
become a member of our Online Safety Group within school. The online safety group meet every 
half term to discuss relevant changes to any guidance and how we can ensure all our students are 
remaining safe when going online.  
 
If this is something you would be interested in please can you email jkirk@pchs.lancs.sch.uk or 
complete the slip below.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J Kirk 
Teacher 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Online Safety Group 

 
 
I am interested in becoming a parent representative within the Online Safety Group. 
 
 
Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent of: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Contact No: ___________________________________________________________________          
 
 
Signed: ______________________________________ Date: ____________________________ 
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